
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

NEW AUXILIARIES: 
Reminder that the goal this year for Idaho is to start at least one new Auxiliary.  Bachelor Post to choose from 
are: 
9425 St Anthony 
8893 Mud Lake 
2146 Idaho Falls 
1004 Rigby 
10323 Preston 
9443 Blackfoot 
9141 Soda Springs 
3884 Montpellier 
3604 Buhl 

3078 Gooding 
2974 Wendell 
2136 Twin Falls 
3886 Caldwell 
142 Idaho City 
6232 Midvale 
4900 Emmett 
2738 Payette 
10300 Potlatch 

5407 Kamiah 
4902 Cottonwood 
3913 Kendrick 
3520 Grangeville 
2905 Moscow 
3622 Bonners Ferry 
2453 Sandpoint 
1675 Shoshone 
1473 Spirit Lake 

Twenty-seven (27) bachelor Post just waiting to have an Auxiliary.  I sent each Post Commander a letter 
explaining the beginning of starting an Auxiliary.  The very first step is to have all the Post members agree to it 
and submit the minutes which a vote was taken to start an Auxiliary.  There is no passing or skipping this step.  
It is very important that all Post members agree to have an Auxiliary because it starts with their families 
participating or joining the Auxiliary.  An Auxiliary doesn’t exist without a Post. 

 

INSPECTIONS:  
Inspection of the Auxiliaries have begun and are underway.  Inspections need to be completed by December 
31st.  Reason for inspections is not only to identify struggling Auxiliaries but to ensure that they are HEALTHY 
and growing.  
 

HEALTHY AUXILIARY QUESTIONNAIRE 
I have again enclosed in this promotion is the Healthy Auxiliary Member Questionnaire.  Please have all your 
members fill out a copy and email, snail mail or texted them to me please.  Deadline for the Questionnaires is 
December 1st.
So far I have not received the 
questionnaire from: 
889 Coeur D’Alene 
2909 Priest River 
3603 Post Falls 
3296 Orofino 

8311 Elk City 
11065 Wilder 
63 Capitol City 
7019 Kuna 
3001 Jerome 
3043 Burley 

3646 Glens Ferry 
3012 Rexburg 
5840 Salmon 
7137 Arco 

Department President theme: “Together Everyone Achieves More!” 
National President theme: “From Our Roots to Our Branches Extending Services to Our Veterans!” 
Respectfully, 
PDP Cynthia Jones 
Dept Chief of Staff 
CLJUSNRetired1995@gmail.com 
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